
Emails dated 28th August and 15th September 2024 

 

Hi Martin, 

  

I hope all is well with you. 

  

I contacted you at the end of February to ask for an up-to-date quote for the removal of 

the remaining churchyard trees going down from the tower and the laurel in the lower 

part of the churchyard. 

  

I didn't hear back from you, but it was probably a busy time for you and too late in your 

year for this kind of work. 

  

We do have permission from CBC to do this work and so that we can get it done at the 

right time of year, could you let me know what you would charge for this work and 

separately what you would charge for restoring the steps? Also, when you might be free 

to do it. 

  

If you could come back to me within the next few weeks, I'd be grateful. Autumn and 

winter will sadly be upon us all too soon and I don't want to let this window go by 

without the work being done. 

  

Many thanks, 

  

Liz Allan 
 

Hi Liz 

  

Sorry for the delay! 

  

Cost for the tree works will be £460 plus VAT. 

  

I have an idea for the steps but would be nice to meet and discuss first if you are 

available? 

  

Thanks 

  

Martin 

  

Martin Granger MHort (RHS), MCIHort. 



  

Arb Association Technician Member 

  

 M J Granger Grounds Maintenance 

Ltd                                                                                                                                         

     Tel :01462 713020 

  

 
 


